
 
 
January 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Music at School - Guitar, Ukulele, Choir and Strumming Club 
  
We are delighted to let you know about the musical opportunities available to children in school.  In 
addition to the details here, information about piano lessons will follow soon.  
  
Since introducing stringed instruments into our music lessons, the children will be building their skills 
and knowledge across the rest of this school year. Foundation, Year 1, Year 2, Year 5 and Year 6 
will be learning to play the ukulele. Year 3 and 4 will be learning to play the P-Buzz with Music Tutors 
4 U.  
  
Our strumming club is held on Monday lunchtimes at 12.30pm in the Knowledge Hub and is open 
to everyone. There is no charge for this activity, we simply ask for a commitment to attend every 
week and enjoy strumming and singing.  
  
Our choir runs on Wednesday lunchtimes at 12.30pm in the Knowledge Hub. Again, there is no 
charge and this is open to everyone. We ask for a commitment to attend every week, learn the 
words and enjoy singing!  We are growing in number and experience. 
  
There will always be a guitar and a ukulele available in school for every child to use during lessons 
and clubs. If your child already has an instrument, please ensure that they bring it in on a Monday.  
It helps and really benefits a child’s learning if they have an instrument at home so that they can 
practice! If your child does not have an instrument, and you would like one, we have some guitars 
and ukuleles available to hire or to buy at a discounted price. 
  
I hope this is useful. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you.  
 
Yours sincerely  
  
Mrs Helen Sumner 
Music Teacher 
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